
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
Picture day is this Monday for our 8th grade students. 6th and 7th graders’ will take school pictures 

on Tuesday.  

 

Our PTA fall fundraiser ends this Friday. I want to encourage as many of you to participate as 

can. Make sure to call us in the front office if you have any questions. 

 
Girls' volleyball and boys' soccer play at Southwest Middle on Monday. The football team plays 

at home against Southern on Wednesday.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


